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 Do not let your hearts be troubled nor anxious about anything during these times of uncertainties for our God is with us all. 

I give thanks to all of you in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ and keep you in my prayers during this time in the life of our church, our country, and our world. 

Ecclesiastes 3:1 "To everything, there is a time and a season for every purpose under the heaven."  

John 20:19 "On the evening of that first day of the week, when the disciples were together, with the doors locked for fear of the Jewish leaders, Jesus came and stood among them and said, "Peace be with you!"

2 Timothy 1:7, "For God hath not given us the spirit of fear; but of power, and of love, and of a sound mind."

Let us not forget the season for which we are in, the season of Lent. Which we, as members of the body of Jesus, need to be focused on deepening our relationship with God, through our prayers, scripture readings and meditations. 

Also, please store up your tithes and giving of generosity until we are able to gather again as the life of our church and ministries profoundly depend upon our members.

Although we are apart, we can all be united in the spirit through Jesus Christ, our Lord and Saviour, our Redeemer, for which our help comes.

I would like us as a congregation during our time apart to read this Sunday the scriptures from the book of Ephesians 5:8-14

And remember it is possible to live as children of light in a darkened world.

Be safe and stay blessed.

Pastor Eaton

